
Dear Mayor Engen,  

 

It has been an honor to work with the Public Art Committee for the past 5 years. I have learned so many 

wonderful things and met amazing people. Over the holiday’s my fiancé and I talked about many of the 

great changes that are going to be coming our way. After many hours of thought I feel that I need to be 

giving my family my whole time and attention to assist them with these changes. I truly appreciate all 

the support that the Mayors Office has given to me throughout these years. Heidi has been such a 

resource, always willing to help me and put up with all the whacky questions that we come up with!  

 

I hope that this year brings amazing things for you and all in the Mayors office!  

 

 

 

Courtney LeBlanc  


